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SUCCESSFUL SOCCER SEASON
Sensational soccer season for IPSSO Girls comes to a close.

It has been a tough but rewarding season for our IPSSO Soccer Girls team this summer.

Both our Junior and Senior teams showed great sportsmanship throughout the year and
represented the College with pride.

Our girls were highly dedicated to their training session, working diligently to improve their skills
with the help of our knowledgeable coach, Sonny Makko. They have displayed perseverance and
resilience, gradually increasing in confidence as the season progressed.

The Senior team was fortunate enough to make it to the IPSSO Finals where they only narrowly
missed a victory against one of the most difficult teams in the competition. Our Junior team is also
to be commended on its improvement throughout the year, both as individuals and as a cohesive
team.

Well done to both of our teams on a wonderful season!

Miss Ashley Tobar
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